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D.NO. K-12052-9/13/2020-LH-Pt (1) Dated: 18" November 2022 

Dewre Svv/Maslam, 

As you are aware, Veterinary Council of India has to fill 15% of All India quota 
seats in recognized veterinary colleges through a common entrance test i.e. National 
Eligibility-cum-Entrance Test (Undergraduate) or NEET (UG) which was held on 17" 
July 2022. As NEET (UG) result was published on 7" September 2022, admissions at 
recognized veterinary colleges could not be completed by 30" September 2022. 

Accordingly, in view of time required for admissions, the competent authority has 

allowed extension of last date of admission to 1% year B.V.Sc & A.H. in veterinary 

colleges till 31°' January 2023 for academic year 2022-23. 

All Vice Chancellors, Registrars of Veterinary Universities/ Agriculture Universities 

having veterinary colleges and the Director AHD of States/UTs may kindly take note of 

the above extension of the last date for admission to B.V.Sc & A.H. course at veterinary 

colleges in the country. 

o 

With newarla , 

Yours sincerely, 

(Ypamanyu Aasu) 

To, 

a) Principal Secretary/Secretary Animal Husbandry Department (all States/UTs) 

b) Vice Chancellors/Registrars of Veterinary Universities, Agriculture Universities 

having affiliated veterinary colleges (all States) 

Copy for information to: 

i. _P.S to Hon’ble Minister/PS to Hon’ble MOS (AHD) 
ii, PPS to Secretary (AHD) 

iii, PS to AHC/JS (ANLM)/JS (CDD)/JS (Admn) 
iv. Secretary, Veterinary Council of India 
v. NIC for uploading on the Department’s website 
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